

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES & CORPORATE SERVICES

FCM Sustainable Communities Award – Letter of Support

Recommendation of the Committee

- That the attached Letter of Support for inclusion in the FCM Sustainable Communities Award application for the City of Saskatoon's Triple Bottom Line initiative, be approved; and
- That the Triple Bottom Line initiative be acknowledged as deserving of recognition.

History

At the February 10, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate Services meeting, a report from the General Manager, Utilities & Environment dated February 10, 2020 was considered.

Attachment

February 10, 2020 report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment.